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Principal’s
Message

Welcome back to school! 

ECDP, Kinder and Grade Ones students started this
week for their Orientation Days this week and our
our Grade 2-6 Timberwolves had their first day
back on Tuesday. 

This year, our focus will be to spread kindness in all
that we do. We hope to continue to make Timberlea
Public a great place to grow and learn!  

Office Hours

Our office is open Monday - Friday
from 7:30pm - 3:30pm. 

To report a student absence, please
email timberlea.info@fmpsd.ab.ca or
call 780-743-5771.  
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FOLLOW
US

Get involved and stay informed by
following our School Social Media

accounts: 
 

Facebook: @TimberleaSchool
Instagram: @TimberleaSchool
Twitter (X): @TimberleaSchool 

Meet The Teacher
BBQ

On Tuesday, September
12, 2023, we invite
students and parents to
join us for a family bbq
from 5pm - 6pm! 

School
Council is

looking for
parents to

join us!
TLSCHOOLCOUNCIL@

GMAIL .COM



Monthly
Newsletter

August, 2023

First Day of
School 


